
Dear Arts Supporter,

Since 1976, Foothills Performing Arts has brought

productions to life, fostering creativity, connection,

and inspiration for audiences and participants of all

ages. Today, we humbly ask for your support to

help sustain our mission and keep the magic of live

theatre alive in our community.

As a small nonprofit, FPA relies on the generosity of individuals, businesses, and organizations

to cover the costs of production, facility rental, and set piece

maintenance. These donations directly support:

• Local Talent Development: FPA provides a platform for actors,

directors, designers, and technicians to hone their craft and share

their passion for the performing arts.

• Community Engagement: Through productions ranging from

beloved classics to original works, FPA brings people together to

celebrate stories that resonate and inspire.

• Affordable Access to the Arts: We are committed to ensuring

that everyone in our community has access to live theater,

regardless of their financial circumstances.

Despite recent challenges, FPA has also seen many successes in the past year. We have

welcomed new faces both on and offstage, and we were able to increase the number of shows

produced. Our shows have also seen an audience increase of nearly twenty patrons per

performance. Due to these successes we want to provide Caldwell County with even more

creative opportunities. Our hopes for the next year include the creation of education workshops

and a reestablishment of our children’s theater program.



However, producing high-quality performances and maintaining a welcoming space for our

community requires significant resources. With rising costs and limited funding, we need your

help now more than ever.

Here’s how you can make a difference:

1. Donate: Every dollar makes a direct impact.

You can contribute online at our website or

send a check to PO Box 443, Lenoir, NC

28645.

2. Sponsor a Production: Showcase your

business or organization while supporting local

theater by sponsoring one of our upcoming

shows.

3. Volunteer: Join our family of dedicated

volunteers who help with everything from

backstage work to front-of-house operations.

4. Attend Our Events: Show your support by

attending our productions and inviting your

friends and family.

Your generosity ensures that FPA can continue to serve as a hub for creativity, inclusion, and

entertainment. Together, we can nurture the next generation of performers and keep the arts

thriving in our community.

https://checkout.square.site/merchant/KRA1FMX1HNM1N/checkout/4A4HJ3TMCJPCZR55ECUQ22Z6


Thank you for considering this opportunity to support Foothills Performing Arts. Your belief in the

power of the arts makes all the difference. If you have any questions or would like more

information, please feel free to contact us at foothillsperformingarts.nc@gmail.com.

With gratitude,

Cody Watson

Artistic Director

Foothills Performing Arts

www.fpatheatre.org

828-205-0358
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